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Jeff Buchweitz
Atlantic Bay Lending

Dear Jeff,

I am writing this letter in order to thank you for the great job you did with my
home buyers from Louisiana who bought in Bradshaw Farm. From the very
beginning of the contact with the family and me, you kept all of us apprised of the
situation at each step of the process. Your attention to detail was exceptional. |

never found myself wondering what was going on!

I am happy to recommend you to anyone needing mortgage services. Please feel
free to use me as a reference if needed.

Thank you again for the great work!

Jeanie Clinkscales



